October 16, 2022

When the Knights of Columbus was founded in 1882, Blessed Michael McGivney recognized that families need to
be taken care of in case of emergency. Thus, the Knights were not just members of a fraternal organization, but a
fraternal benefits organization.

Now, 140 years later, that is still the case. The Knights offers a wide variety of financial products, including highly
rated insurance, annuities, retirement accounts and investment opportunities in companies that meet strict Catholic
guidelines for the respect and dignity of life at all stages.

On Thursday, Oct. 27, St. Charles Council 2084 will host a Fraternal Benefits Night at 6:30 p.m. at St. Joseph's gym
in Belding. All are welcome to attend to learn about available benefits and ask questions, especially if you're
considering your need for life insurance or retirement planning.

Come see what a Catholic organization with a Catholic outlook can do for you at competitive rates. to be true to your
faith. It doesn't cost more
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